Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: September 9, 2015

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re: 2015-2016 Curricula

September 21, 2015 Board Meeting

Recommend Board approval for the following instructional items listed below for the 2015-2016 school year.

- Curricula
- District Assessment Overview
- Five-Year Curriculum Plan
- Five-Year Textbook Plan
- Program of Courses

^{*}Attachments available for physical review at the meeting.